
Tameside Active 
Sports Stars of the Week! 
 
Year 1 - Abrish & Levi 
Year 2 - Aayan & Sarah 
Year 3 - Madiha U & Freddie 
Year 4 - Hafeez & Hafsa 
 
Well done to Ariff who was the Year 5  
swimmer of the week! 
 
 
Well done everyone! 
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“Let all that you do be done in love” 

1 Corinthians 16:14 

Celebrations & Achievements 
 
This weeks celebrations and achievements include: 
Isla from Year 2 who was awarded a medal and a  
certificate for her fabulous gymnastics and Duaa from 
Year 4 who received a certificate from Mrs Mather 
for completing her Book Bingo 2 card. Well done! 
 
Our girls football team also did brilliantly this week, 
they scored lots of goals and Israt was awarded a 
medal for her fantastic goalkeeping over the whole 
tournament.  
 
A big well done to Liyana & Tasmia from Year 6 and 
Israt, Isla, Marcy and Adrita from Year 5. 
 
Please remember to join us for our ‘Celebration  
Assembly’ every Friday morning at 9am.  
 
Everyone is welcome. 

BIRTHDAYS 
 
These are the members of our St George’s 
family who celebrated a birthday with us 
this week:  
 
Safwan from Reception, Aressa and  
Khadija from Year 1 and Unaisah from Year 2. 
 
We hope you have a lovely weekend celebrating 
with your friends and family! 

LEARNING HERO 

Learning Hero certificates were awarded to 
these children for the excellent  
learning behaviours, attitudes and values they 
showed this week: 
 
Year 6 - Ashfaq & Riley & all of Year 6 for 
being brilliant role models when spending time 
with their buddies in Reception this week. 
Well done! 
 
Year 5 – Marcy 
Year 4 – Poppy 
Year 3 - Freddie 
Year 2 - Reuben 
Year 1 - Khadija 
Reception - Aleena 

At lunchtime we say a grace to thank God for the food we are 
about to eat. It’s important because it reminds us how blessed 
we are and that there are millions who do not have what they 
need. 
 
Dear God 

Thank you for the lovely food on our table. Let us not forget 

people who have no food at all.  

Amen   

Love  Compassion  Friendship  Thankfulness  Forgiveness Truthfulness  Hope 

IMPORTANT! 
ASDA REWARD APP – CASH FOR SCHOOLS 

 
There is still time to join up to the Asda ‘Cashpot for Schools’.  
It finishes on 30th November 2024.  Every time customers shop 
at Asda and use their Rewards app, we receive a  
percentage of their spend. Please help us build up a 
huge Cashpot and create amazing opportunities for 
our children. 
 
The ASDA app has all the information you need, just 
click on ‘Cashpot for schools’ and put in St George’s 
Primary school, you might have to put our postcode 
in, instead of the name SK14 1JL.   


